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[ LTFRB MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2012-008,
April 24, 2012 ]

AMENDMENT TO MC 2005-006 REGARDING REQUIRED
MARKINGS FOR ALL PUVS

SUBJECT:AMENDMENT TO MC 2005-006 REGARDING REQUIRED
MARKINGS FOR ALL PUVS

The Board previously required the "How's My Driving?" marking for all public utility
vehicles as a means of preventing the abuses of public utility drivers.




In order to provide strengthen the Board's drive against erring drivers and
encourage the riding public to report abuses of transport operators/drivers, the
Board in the exercise of its power to promulgate rules and regulations concerning
public land based transport hereby amends Memorandum Circular 2005-006 as
follows:



1. All authorized units shall bear the markings:




MAY REKLAMO KA?

Itawag sa LTFRB




a. For vehicles with CPCs issued by the Central Office, the LTFRB

Hotline shall be 4262515 or (0921) 448-7777.



For vehicles with CPCs issued by the Regional Offices, the
LTFRB Hotline number shall be as follows:




Region
1

- (072) 888-4356

Region
2

- (078) 304-1439

Region
3

- (045) 455-0550

Region
4

- (043) 756-1520/756-2334

Region
5

- (052) 482-1500

Region
6

- (033) 329-4385 / 508-5971

Region
7

- (032) 231-7466/231-6221

Region
8

- (053) 325-3030

Region
9

- (062) 991-4130

Region
10

- (088) 857-5637


